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DATES 

May 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

TSA Plant Sale – Saturday 15th May 
On Saturday the 15th 

May, one of our 

Trinity parents will 

be holding a plant 

sale for the TSA. 

The sale will be on 

Westfield Road, Frome 

from 10:00am 

If you have any plants you would like to 

donate - house plants, bedding plants, fruit 

and vegetable plants - please get in contact 

with Simon Bates via 

Facebook (please see 

his post on the Trinity 

School Association 

Facebook page) Thank you! 
 

School Pond Area 
We would to renovate and 

rejuvenate our pond area 

and we are looking for 

parents/carers that are 

landscapers and would be able to quote costs 

and provide ideas to enhance the area. 

Please contact the office if you can help! 
 

Staff Vacancy 
We are looking for someone to 

join our afterschool club, 

Trinity Plus, starting in June.  

The hours are Monday–Friday, after school, 

term-time only.  This role would suit someone 

who has experience of supervising children 

either in a school or play setting.  For more 

details please contact the school office. 
 

If you haven’t 

yet signed up to 

ParentPay, 

please contact the office for further details.  

We use ParentPay for school communication 

as well as payment for clubs, uniform, 

donations and trips to keep the office 

cashless.  Thank you 
 

The Big Ask Survey 
This is the largest ever survey of children 

and young people in England.  The survey is 

aimed at Parents and their Children to find 

out what you think and what children need to 

live happier lives. 

 

It’s time to give something big back to young 

people after COVID — and they need your 

help to do it. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Please click on the link below – it should take 

5-10mins to complete. 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/

thebigask/ 
 

 

Don’t Forget 

Tomorrow 
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